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Debra A. Howland, Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 08-164 Petition for Approval of Financing for Seabrook Transmission Substation
Upgrade — Motion to Amend Financing Order to Increase Amount of Loans

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) I am filing an original and seven
copies of the attached Motion to Amend Financing Order to Increase Amount of Loans in DE
08-164, the docket in which the Commission approved FPL’s Petition for Approval of Financing
for Seabrook Transmission Substation Upgrade. FPL is seeking to amend the Commission’s
Order Nisi issued on January 30, 2009, Order No. 24,935, pursuant to RSA 365:28 to allow for
an increase in the financing to address an increase in costs of the upgrade to the transmission
substation. It is FPL’s understanding that because no hearing was required for the original
approval of financing in this docket that a hearing is not required to address this Motion. FPL
respectfully requests that the Commission treat this request on an expedited basis as FPL is in the
middle of the upgrade of the transmission substation and the costs have increased materially.

I have also enclosed the Supplemental Prefiled Testimony of William C. Locke, Jr., the
approval of the Board of Directors for the loan of the increased amount and an amended E-22
form to address the increase in costs of this project.

On behalf of FPL we thank you and the Commission for your attention to this matter.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Douglas L. Patch

Sincerely,
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